
Newsletter Friday 20th December 2024

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

We hope you all have an amazing festive season.   
School starts back on Monday 6th January - see you then! 

https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/


CHRISTMAS at CHRIST CHURCH 
for more photos check out our CC CHAMPIONS WEBSITE

Yesterday, our friends at Avrasons arranged for some very special visitors to all 
our classes.  It was very exciting!

The last few weeks of term have been very 
busy with loads of fun activities.  Thank you 
so much to everyone for working so hard to 
make these events such a success - our 
family engagement team, our staff 
(especially Mrs Alfred) and our amazing 
volunteers.  We are so very lucky!

https://cc-champions.com/


Please don’t forget to raise money for 
our school when you shop online 
with over 8000 retailers.  The retailer 
will give us a freed donation as a 
thank you for shopping with them.  
Get started with the QR code.
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